Happy New Year!!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

We would like to wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a happy new year.

We are looking forward to the year ahead with some new exciting prospects to both compete
and sell. We are lucky and grateful to be once again supported by our long term sponsors
Topspec Feeds, Veredus, Cavallo, Equipe (Zebra Products).

Louise is expecting her first child in February so we are all looking forward to the new arrival.




